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To Whom it may Concern:

My name is Dean Steinhardt and I am a fourth generation grazier on our farm in the Scenic Rim
 region.  On behalf of my family, I wish to submit our objection to the proposed changes to the
 vegetation laws, as proposed by the current government.

We currently run 380 breeding heifers plus calves and 8 bulls.  Our land consists of hilly country
 covered by forest and scrub trees.  We also border the Lamington National Park.  Under these
 proposed law changes, our primary income would be greatly affected by the difficulties in being
 able to muster our cattle in the hills and keeping the country clean of woody weeds and
 vegetation.

As a father of two young children, I am deeply worried about the impact these changes will have
 on them in the future and what it will mean for future generations.  I can only hope that
 common sense prevails and the changes never occur.

Regards

Dean Steinhardt

Darlington
VIA BEAUDESERT  QLD  4285
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